
 

 

27th September 2024 

GCSE Information Evening  

Homework & Study Plus 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In the small number of days that year 11 have been in school, it has been fantastic to see pupils’ 

positive attitude towards their studies.  

As you can imagine, year 11 is one of the most crucial times of any child’s education. The outcomes 

from it will not only have a profound impact on your child’s choices beyond school but will also be 

the most influential factor when starting their career. 

Your support throughout this journey will enable them to achieve their best.  

So that you are fully informed of the plan for the year ahead, you are invited to a GCSE information 

evening. This will take place on Thursday 10th October at 5.00 pm in the main hall. During the 

evening, there will be: 

 Advice on how you can support your child 

 Information about the courses studied and important dates 

 Subject-specific workshops  

 Advice about joining our Sixth Form 

Please collect your personalised information booklet in O’Donnell Hall on arrival. Your child should 

also attend in full school uniform. 

 

Another form of support we offer is ‘Homework & Study Plus’. The purpose of this is to support 

pupils who may need targeted intervention. These intervention lessons take place from Monday to 

Thursday between 3:15pm and 4:00pm and will commence from Tuesday 1st October. Attendance is 

compulsory when requested by a subject teacher. You can find the timetable for this at the end of 

this letter.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

NEA 

Some subjects have NEA (Non-exam assessment). The work from this contributes towards the final 
grade. Deadlines for the completion of this are set by the exam boards. If the NEA is not completed 
by the deadline, this will substantially impact the overall grade. If your child studies one of the 
subjects below, it is imperative that they meet the deadlines set.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Academic success for all pupils lies in their ability to demonstrate positive learning behaviours both in 
class and at home. It is vital that as your child approaches these final stages of year 11, they are 
engaged in study at home. With the large amount of content that pupils must cover as part of their 
studies, time should be spent committing it to long-term memory through revision. Spending time at 
home to do this will further enhance their chances of success in the summer exams. Your support in 
making sure this is done would be much appreciated.   

 

 



 

 

 

You can also follow how your child is doing via Class Charts. This is the principal means of 
communication we use between school and home. 

Please also save the dates:  

Tuesday 22nd November 2024. We will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening and Careers 
Convention at 5:00pm. We will send you more information about this very soon. 

Thursday 5th December: Year 11 Parents’ Evening.  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday 10th October.  

 

Mr McDonald        Miss Brady 

Assistant Head Teacher      Head of Year 11 

 

*Homework /Study Plus timetable overleaf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


